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Following the press articles published on 19 January 2019 Befimmo hereby confirms that the “ZIN” project 

(replacing the existing towers I and II of the WTC in the North area in Brussels) is participating in the public tender 

for works procedure launched by the “Vlaamse Overheid” in 2017. 

 

This procedure is currently ongoing and remains confidential. 
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